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Getting children ready for school.

Tuesday, October 15, 2024

Special Called Board Meeting
Hiring Committee Recommendation
Vanessa Earle opened the meeting by welcoming everyone.

Vanessa Earle, Board Chair, made a motion from the Hiring Committee to accept the application
and Job Description for the position of Executive Director. Lacey Moore seconded the motion.

Vanessa reminded everyone of the meeting on Thursday, NOVEMBER 21 at NOON to vote on the
compensation package for the New Executive Director.

Without future business, Vanessa adjourned the meeting at 12:00.

Daby Snipes, Executive Director wrote these minutes because the Secretary was traveling and
unable to do so.
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